
Item 5 

 

 

 

 July 13, 2016 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer  

Subject: Public Hearing Continued for Consideration of Recommended Revision to the 
Adopted 2016-17 LAFCo Budget 

 

When notice was published for consideration of revision of the 2016-17 LAFCo Budget at the 
July meeting, staff anticipated that final charges and the year-end fund balance for Fiscal Year 
2015-16 would be available. It is now necessary to continue this item to the September 21 
hearing because final service charges and fund balance will not be provided until the last week 
of July. 

cc: County of San Mateo 
 Cities 
 Special Districts 


